Safe Congregations Liaison Board Report

08/09/16

The Safe Congregation Response Team met for August on Tuesday the 9th. Present were members Rabbi Chava Bahle, Joe Cook, Nick Erber, Ann Marie Love and Sara Montgomery-Richards. Also present were guests Linda Fletcher, President and myself.

Nick Erber and Ann Marie were elected committee co-chairs.

Reviewed were annual planning with some attention to the processes of vetting election candidates. An annual calendar was reviewed and pertinent dates established.

By its very nature much of the work of this group is confidential and my reporting will most likely be brief.

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday September 14, 2016 at 1:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Karl D. Love, SCRT Liaison